
 
 

 Friday 11th April 2025  
Dear Parents, 
Thank you for another lovely term! The children have worked super hard and 
have had so many lovely experiences! Thank you also to those of you who 
joined us this afternoon; it is so lovely to end our term in the church!  

 
 

 

 

               Paste Egg Competition  
 

                   

 

All children tried super hard in our 
Paste Egg Decorating Competition! 
It was super hard for me to choose 
a winner, but in the end, !st prize 
went to Emily L, 2nd prize to 
Charlotte and 3rd to Ophelia. 
(Emily wasn’t here today so Mr 
Harrison persuaded me to pose for 
a photo instead!) 

 
 

On Wednesday afternoon, Mrs Parker 
organised a special ‘Easter planter’ making 

session. 
 

Thank you so much Mrs Parker! 😊  

 

Our Year 3 / 4 Residential is fast approaching!! 



 Clubs After next term… 
 

Summer 1: 
Monday - Multisports with Miss Barnes 
Tuesday - Chat and Relax with Miss Ord 
Wednesday - Dance with Pip  
Thursday - Cookery Club with Miss Barnes 
 
Summer 2: 
Monday - Multisports with Miss Barnes 
Tuesday - Chat and Relax with Miss Ord 
Wednesday - Forest School with Mr Short 
Thursday - Cookery Club with Miss Barnes 
 
Club booking is to be done as normal through 
SchoolMoney.  
 

 
                     DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
 
Friday 16th May – Open the Book 
Wednesday 21st May – Dance Club Performance 
(Parents welcome) 
Wednesday 21st May – Multiplication check 
meeting for parents (YR4) 
Friday 23rd May – last day before half term 
holiday 
Tuesday 17th June – Newcastle Cathedral Year 4 
leavers service 
Tuesday 1st July – Sports Day  

 

                  I hope you all have a truly wonderful Easter!  
                       See you all on Monday 28th April! 

                                         Mrs Hayward 😊  



 

 
 

Thank you to Demi for your very kind hamper 
donation! 
 
We have raised £60 to go towards the building trust 
fund. Thank you to everyone who purchased tickets! 
 
 


